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Ohio House Bill 33 creates the Ohio Computer Science Promise (CS Promise) program. Beginning in the 2024-2025 school year, under the program, students in grades 7-12 can enroll, at no cost to the student, in one computer science course not offered by the student's secondary school per academic year and receive high school credit for the course.

Any student grades 7-12 enrolled at Hardin Community School may participate in the program if the student meets the applicable eligibility criteria. Students in grades seven and eight may participate in the program for high school credit.

Eligible provider applicants include Ohio’s K-12 secondary schools, Institutions of Higher Education, and for profit and not-for-profit education providers with the necessary content and qualifications to provide courses.  This list of providers can be accessed by going to the website at the bottom of this page.

Only courses available on the Ohio Department of Education website CS Promise Provider and Course List will be accepted.  Students can take one course per academic year between 7th-12th grade.  All courses successfully completed under the CS Promise are for high school credit and can be used toward the graduation requirements in Math, Science, or World Languages and Cultures.  Upon completion of the course, completion data will be sent from the provider to Hardin Community School.

Any student wishing to participate needs to contact Ms. Moots at the school for further information and guidance in reaching the provider and setting up the course.  

List of Providers: https://education.ohio.gov/Topics/Learning-in-Ohio/Computer-Science/CS-Promise/CS-Promise-Provider-List

